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Loudoun to Hold Virtual Public Meeting on Russell Branch Parkway Corridor 
Study July 11 

Loudoun County is hosting an online public meeting to gain input from the public on the 
outcomes of the Russell Branch Parkway: Ashbrook Marketplace Plaza to Ashbrook 
Place Corridor Study. The meeting is scheduled for Monday, July 11, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. Members 
of the community are invited to join the virtual meeting to learn, ask questions and provide 
feedback on the study’s outcomes. 

 
Login information, meeting materials and speaker sign-up and comment forms are available 

for review at loudoun.gov/russellbranchparkway. Members of the public must sign up in advance to 
ask questions during the event by July 8, 2022, at 12:00 p.m. Online participants may also send 
questions to the project team as Q&A messages, which will be answered during the meeting as time 
allows. 
 

The Russell Branch Parkway Corridor Study investigated vehicular and pedestrian safety 
and the need for possible intersection safety improvements, including studying the speed of traffic 
on a 0.85-mile-long stretch of Russell Branch Parkway (Route 1061) that includes five 
intersections. The intersections are: 
 

• Ashbrook Marketplace Plaza/Waltonwood entrance 
• Ashbrook Commons Plaza/Navajo Drive (Route 2978) 
• San Joaquin Terrace/Hopi Drive (Route 2979)  
• Atwater Drive (Route 3001)/Lumbee Way (Route 2984) 
• Ashbrook Place (Route 3002) 

 
Over the last year, Loudoun County has evaluated existing safety and operational 

characteristics, conducted traffic signal and crosswalk analyses and developed recommended 
improvements for the corridor.  
 

For more information about the Russell Branch Parkway Corridor Study, including a link to 
sign up for updates about the study, visit loudoun.gov/russellbranchparkway. 
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